
Faculty of Arts
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MONTREAL

Office of the Dean

March 2, 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

My dear Principal,

I am enclosing a copy of a letter, 

which I sent to the members of the Faculty this morning, 

which may interest you. I do not know whether any- 

thing will come out of the suggestion or not, hut I think 

the venture is one which should he very seriously con­

sidered by everybody interested in McGill. I have 

always thought that with a little vigour a magazine of 

this kind might be made to practically pay its own way.

Yours very truly,

Enel.

Acting Dean


